
Craft Night: DATE 

CHANGE 

Our Craft Night that was 
scheduled for February 26 has 
been rescheduled for  
Monday, March 25. We're 
designating time and supplies 
to be available at 2:00 pm 
AND 6:00 pm to come work on 
anything started. It doesn’t 
matter if it’s a past library craft 
or personal craft project  
started. 

REGISTRATION is required! 

Let us know what time and any 

supplies you need—silhouette 

cutter, sewing machine, hot 

glue gun, iron, whatever the 

case, let us know. No charge, 

bring your craft supplies.   

                WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU! 
 

On March 27, 2024, the Library will have 
had it's doors open for 111 years, as it 
was first established in 1913.  

We are making a video and want to hear 
from you - What makes the Brandon 
Public Library special to you? How do 
you use the Library? How has the 
Brandon Library impacted or made a 
difference in your life?  

Your story creates the Library’s narrative! 
Come by so we can film you by March 30 

and we'll compile a video to share what everyone has to say. 
Stop in for details, we want to hear from all ages!  
 

Our compiled video will be played at the Friends of the Brandon 

Public Library Annual meeting on April 16 - everyone is invited to 

attend. Food will be provided. More information to come.  

HOURS: 
Mon—Thurs: Noon—6PM 

Fri: Noon—5PM 
Sat: 9AM—Noon 

LIBRARY DONATIONS AND NEW RESOURCES 
 

In February, the Library received a grant from the FDL Area Foundation, "Brandon Public Library 
Fund" which was established by Harold and Grace Kurtz. Also, we were honored recipients of a 
Brandon Tanager donation from their Community Giving Campaign (pictured below: Christy Ross, 
Director, receiving a check from the 4H members).  With these funds, the library is building onto 
their "Library of Things". We currently have STEM kits and LEGO sets available, but the library will 
also have games for all 
ages for checkout soon.  

The library will throw a 

new game collection  

kickoff with a game night, 

when their ready for 

checkout, so stay tuned.  

Some State and Federal Tax Forms  

available at the Library. 


